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Hello Win, how are you today? We are here to interview you as a club member of
the singing club. To start, could you please introduce yourself?

Hello, I’m Win. I'm from the singing club. I've been in the singing club for a
while.

Why did you choose this club, when there are so many others to choose from?
I chose the singing club because I have been interested in singing, rapping
and learning how to sing. This appeals to me the most out of all the other
options.

How long have you been in this club?
Let me check real quick. It's been so long, I'm not too sure myself. I've been in
this club for 7 months.

What’s your favorite thing about the club?
I like how it is both informative and fun. For example, in some meetings, we
can learn new stuff from the PowerPoint or videos we watch, but in other
meetings, we can play games, do karaoke and just bond with other members.
We also have fun making covers of the songs that we like.

What is a fun memory you have of this club?
Um... There are a lot of memories that I'm fond of, but I think the most
memorable one is when we had a karaoke session and there were a lot of
technical difficulties. But regardless, everyone was having fun, singing along
and choosing songs that some people may not know of but they were all
enjoying it.



What are the interesting things that you’ve learnt in the club and name
something you've gained!

Hm. We learnt about a lot of singing elements I guess. Like breathing, how to
recognise the pitch, how to take care of your voice. That's all I can name off
the top of my head.

How is club leadership?
They are kind and attentive. They answer all of our questions, respond fast
and if we don't know something they explain it all over again.

How do you like the assignments?
The assignments are fun. Usually, we would have different themes for the
month but we can choose our songs so it's fun to explore songs and choose
the ones we find nice to cover.

Do you receive feedback for the assignments?
Sometimes we do, I think most of the time we just listen to it again after
we've all submitted it in the next month. Usually in the first meeting we
review it and listen to it together.

How do you like the feedback?
I think it’s sort of helpful.

What are the things you don’t like about the club or things you wish to change?
I would prefer it if they improved on this: if we are having group assignments
or duets, I would prefer that they open the recordings earlier for everyone
rather than open them nearer to the deadline, as collaborations need more
time and can be hard to choose, especially if there are more members.

Would you recommend joining the club?
Yes, I would recommend the club to others. It is really fun.

Could you please elaborate on this?
I think I would recommend the club to those that have a lot of free time to
learn to sing and practice together, and who want to do covers of the songs
of their favorite groups and stuff.


